
 

This event is hosted by the Children’s Dyslexia Center with support of the Valley of Eau Claire Ancient Accepted Scottish Rite 
of Freemasonry. Donations of Prizes and Hole Sponsor Fees are tax deductible as the Learning Center is a 501(c)3 Corporation. 

 

8TH ANNUAL TEDDY BEAR 
CLASSIC 

                                                 AUGUST 15, 2022 

Dear Friends, 

Please join us on Monday, August 15th, for the 8th Annual Teddy Bear Classic golf for 
Dyslexia tournament to help raise funds for the continued operation of the Children’s 
Dyslexia Center of Upper Wisconsin.  With you support, the event will again be a 
rousing success! 

Whether you play the entire 18 holes of the Challenging Wild Ridge Golf Course, 
participate as hole sponsor, give a gift, or join us for the auctions, raffles, and banquet: 
we want you to know how much we appreciate your support. 

Together we can do more to create a better future for children with reading challenges.  
Interested in helping us make a difference for many more children of the Chippewa 
Valley?  Join us for this fun-filled day. 

Enclosed is a registration form.  Get your friends together and send the completed form 
and fees to the CDCUW office.  Do not forget to tell your fellow golfers! 

We’re looking forward to seeing you on August 15th. 

Lyle Koerner - Event Chair 

 
Wild Ridge Golf Course 
3467 Kane Road 
Eau Claire, WI 54703 
(715) 834-1766 
 
9:00 a.m.  Bloody Mary Cash Bar 
11:00 a.m.  Shotgun Start 
5:00 p.m.  Dinner, Raffles, Live Auction & Dinner 
 
Golf Includes: 18 holes, Cart, Lunch, Non-alcoholic 
Beverages & Dinner 
 
 
 

SPONSORED GOLF EVENT 
 
 


